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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Virginia Heron - Corridor Growth Area - Holland Park - CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 1:57 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Virginia Heron ‐ Corridor Growth Area ‐ Holland Park ‐ CK 750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   

Submitted on Monday, May 27, 2024 ‐ 13:51 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Virginia 

Last Name: Heron 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: +1 306  

Phone Number : 306  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address: 14th St E 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: May 28 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Corridor Growth Area - Holland Park 

Comments: 
As a parent and community member in the Greystone Heights Community I am concerned about the loss of Holland 
Park to our community. It is a lovely green space with plenty of room for kids to run. I particularly like it when my kids 
were toddlers as it offered a great space to move freely with little risk or distraction of a designated play area. I have 
seen Muslim members of our community use it as a gathering space and would be sad to see them lose it too.  
Finally, as a parent to two Girl Guides, I think the loss of this space would leave the Girl Guide House on Preston 
without ample space for their activities. This park sees use of all kinds, and I don't believe it should be developed 
into anything else. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




